To The Editor:

On behalf of the Port Summer Show we
would like to thank all those who made
our first production, “Barnum,” such a
wonderful success. We especially want to
thank our teenage cast and crew and their
parents for giving their hearts as well as
their talents to the show. We want to
thank our staff, Kendall Walsh, Amy Hecht
and Sandy Vigliotti, for all their hours of
work and especially all those young adults
who volunteered. Whether it was in
organizing the production, designing and
constructing the set or the lights, or play-
ing in the orchestra; it was a job well done!

We want to thank all the organizations
and local business people, especially Bob
Harding, who supported us in this effort;
the Port Washington School Board,
Superintendent William Heebink, and all
the custodians; the Port Youth Council; the
Community Chest; the Port Singers; the
Schreiber Student Government; the PTA’s
and Parent Council. We especially want to

thank Ron and Pam Meadows who en-

couraged us to carry on what has become
an important tradition for the youth of Port
Washington.

Anyone interested in assisting us in Sum-
mer Show 88, please call 767-1180 or
944-9690.

Bess Mulvihill and Lee Healey
Co-Presidents of the Advisory
Committee, Port Summer Show

To the Editor:

[ attended the Port Summer Theater’s
production of “Barnum” at Schreiber High
School and enjoyed it thoroughly. The 40
or so members of the company put on a
commendable performance supported by
an enthusiastic orchestra,

What impressed me even more was that
these young people were solid evidence
that not all teenagers are tied in with anti-
social behavior and drugs, etc. I believe that
they spend a good part of their summer
vacation rehearsing for the show instead
of “hanging out.”

That observation gives me hope for the
yonnger generation and gratitude to the
sponsors of their Port Summer Program.

Seymour Fallor
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MEMBERS OF THE CAST of ““Barnum”’ are shown rehearsing for the Teen Summer

Theater Show.




